Gentet, Matthias

From: asha Thapa [

Sent: 10 August 2017 11:03
To: Glasgow, David

Cc: Planning

Subject: Hall school expansion

Sent from my iPad

The Hall school | believe have sent out a letter to local residents, but | as a very close neighbour
who will greatly be affected by their new building ,have not received .

My earlier objections for them not going ahead to their expansion still holds.

1) My bedrooms overlook the schools playground & classrooms,which not only are visually
intrusive, but are noisy & take away from our light. 2)The school also hires out their premises
every Summer,Easter,christmas & mid term break to camps,which ,if they go ahead with their
expansion will cater to intake of even more children.

3)The parking & traffic chaos,as it is ,is chaotic at school times, if they expand it will be a
nightmare for residents.

4)We have 3 other schools in & around Eton Avenue, they may also put in plans for
expansion,which will leave us residents in a very sorry state.

5) This is primarily a residential area & should remain so. The school is a commercial
enterprise, which is working towards its own gainful end,without any benefits to the community or
its residents.

I am in the autumn of my life & do not want to be beset by noise,pollution,traffic chaos & many
years of noisy building works . We chose Eton Avenue for its tree lined & peaceful
ambience,which the Hall School will destroy.

I sincerely hope Camden Council takes on board the concerns of all the residents & not the
monetary gain of a the school.

Yours sincerely,

Asha Thapa

22, Eton Court,

Eton Avenue.



